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Covenant Restatement information coming AG website before the end of the year  
By Randy Simpson

It will be important for every Andover Glen homeowner to check the AG website (www.andoverglen.org) for the covenant restatement documents which will be appearing there before the end of the year. This covenant restatement process could well be one of the most important projects our neighborhood has ever worked on, as it is the first time that we, as owners, have a chance to state in our covenants the kinds of rules we want for our neighborhood, as opposed to the developer who wrote our original covenants over 25 years ago. It is strongly encouraged for every owner in Andover Glen to get involved in this process and become familiar with the Covenant restatement as soon as it is available on the web. 

A series of educational meetings will begin in early 2010 to offer a chance for clarification and refinement of the covenant restatement documents. Community education meetings will be held in January, February and March to explain the changes and get community feedback on the document. A vote for approval of the new document is planned for May. The AG Board selected the law firm of Rothgerber, Johnson and Lyons to draft the document after considering two other firms/bids. At one of the educational meetings, an attorney from Rothgerber, Johnson and Lyons will be present to answer questions.

To put many owners at ease, it might be important to state here at this early point in the process, that a significant amount of the current AG covenants is being maintained, both in spirit and language, and the restatement is primarily focused on conforming our founding documents to current state laws and statutes, creating clarity, and strengthening the document for the future to make certain that the quality of our neighborhood is maintained. ~
Andover Glen Holiday-Happy New Party January 2, 2010

4- 6  p.m.
By Debra Jones
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This year’s “Progressive Party,” we will ring out the old year and bring in the New Year with hors d’oeuvres , drinks, and desserts.  We have hosts that have graciously offered to open their homes for our party.  We will offer a wonderful variety of hot/cold hors d’oeuvres at one home and then we move on to another home for the delish desserts and drinks. 
RSVP by Thursday, December 31st to Debra Jones (303) 690-9459. Please leave me a voice mail of your RSVP and I will contact you with the name and address of your host. A non-alcoholic drink will be offered at each home.  If you have a favorite alcoholic beverage, please bring it with you.  This party has been planned for adults only.  If needed, sitters are listed in the Andover Glen Gazette.

Happy Holidays!
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Common Grounds Coffee and 2nd Annual Cookie Exchange

By Debra Jones

This years 2nd Annual cookie exchange and Common Grounds Coffee will be held:
10:00 a.m. November 20th
At the Jones’

4802 S. Carson Street
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Please come to the coffee even if you do not want to participate in the cookie exchange.  To participate in the cookie exchange, please bring 2 dozen of your favorite holiday cookie. Hope to see you there!~
Aurora Fox Theatre Offers a first-ever stage performance of a Holiday Classic
By Randy Simpson

Who can forget the classic response, “You’ll shoot you’re eye out!” when the impish bespectacled 9-year old Ralphie asks Santa for his heart’s desire—a Red Rider BB gun. This Holiday favorite movie is now, for the first time ever in Colorado, coming to the stage at the Aurora Fox Theatre from November 27th to December 20th. The Aurora Fox Theatre is located in the new Arts District in Aurora, at 9900 E. Colfax Avenue. For tickets and show times call 303-739-1970. ~
Reminder: The next Andover Glen HOA Board Meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 18th at 7 p.m. at Shalom Park. All AG residents are welcome and encouraged to attend this meeting.

Neighbor to Neighbor

Services and stuff for sale, cheap!

Baby Sitting: Experienced, Red Cross Certified, 12th Grade, neighborhood Babysitter. Loves Kids!  Kristin Guerra, 303-766-0464.

Baby Sitting& Odd Jobs: Red Cross Certified, 9th Grade, neighborhood Babysitter.  Will also do odd jobs like house sitting, dog sitting, watering plants. Very Responsible.  Shannon Guerra, 303-766-0464.

Baby Sitting: Red Cross Certified, thoughtful and loves kids.  Call Sophia, 303-693-9356 or 303-668-6058.

For Sale –Burton Snowboard Boots, Ladies size 7, perfect condition, $20, and old fashioned wooden sled, $10 call Linda at 303-248-6213.
We are always looking for informative and interesting articles for the Gazette. If you have one you’d like to share,  please contact Randy Simpson at rgatess@yahoo.com
Call 303-627-3100 to report suspicious activity (APD Dispatch)
www.aurorapolice.com
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 400-8987
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Debra Jones, Social
        
 
 690-9459
Derrick Laughlin, N. Watch
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Nannette Almon

      720-479-8072
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